0CC
Biathlon
Set for
JUNE 19

he Znd Annual OCC

Biathlon, which is open to

the public, will ke held on
Saturday, June 19 at 7 a.m. The
evenc starts with a 5K run (which
isiaishorter course than last year):
around Kapiolani Park 11/2 times.
[t will be followed by an 800 meter
swim from the Club beach out into
the Kapua Channel and back.

The event is being puv on by
the OCC Swimming and Running
Committees. The event is limited
to 250 entries. There will be
awards in five year age group incre-
ments.

Registration is$20 and
includes a T-shirt and refresh-
ments. Entry forms are available at
the Front Desk.

For more information contact
Don Eovino or Chrissy Lambert.



